

## Dujat Press release - Special Dujat Award to CANON Inc. and Océ N.V.

Tokyo, April 21, 2010

A Special Dujat Award was given to two of Dujat's prominent members - CANON INC. and OCE N.V. in recognition of their historic merger.



From left to right:
Radboud Molijn, Managing Director, DUJAT / Founder of CDI Global
(Japan), Yoshiaki Yamamoto, President and Representative Director of
OCE-Japan Corporation, Hans Bax, Chairman DUJAT and Kengo
Uramoto, Dujat Advisory Board member in Tokyo and Executive officer,
Group Executive, Human Resources Management & Organization Head
Quarter, CANON Inc.

Notably, this extraordinary transaction was arranged by two Dujat member companies - Mizuho Securities (Tokyo, London) with the support of CDI Global (Japan).

The awards were presented by Hans Bax, Chairman Dujat on the occasion of the Dujat Advisory Board Meeting and Reception in Tokyo on April 13, 2010 at the Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands.

What started some years ago, was realized last month with the successful Take Over Bid (TOB) by CANON of Océ, with Océ keeping its status as an independent division within CANON: a dream scenario for all parties concerned.

This is why Dujat decided to create a "Special Dujat Award" in recognition of this first time event. We hope that this will be a great stimulus for all Dujat members to intensify their cooperation.

During the Dujat Advisory Board Meeting and Reception at the Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands in Tokyo on April 13, Hans Bax presented the awards to Mr. Kengo Uramoto, Dujat Advisory Board member in Tokyo and Executive officer, Group Executive, Human Resources Management & Organization Head Quarter, CANON Inc., and Mr. Yoshiaki Yamamoto, President and Representative Director of OCE-Japan Corporation.

During the award ceremony, Hans Bax proudly stated that "This is the happiest international marriage ever, since nobody has to leave its own home".



Tombstone of Special Dujat

If you have any question with regards to this press release, please contact Dujat Secretariat by sending an email to suzuki@dujat.nl.